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FOR KIND ATTENTION OF INVESTORS 

 

Dear Investors, 

 

Your attention is drawn to Circular No. SEBI/HO/OIAE/IGRD/CIR/P/2023/156 dated 
September 20, 2023 issued by Securities and Exchange Board of India (“SEBI”), on 
Redressal of Investor Grievances through the SEBI Complaint Redressal (SCORES) 
Platform and linking it to Online Dispute Resolution platform.  
 

The aforementioned circular is also available on Company’s website 

https://www.scilal.com/downloads. 

 

Please note that the domain name https://www.scores.gov.in  mentioned in the aforesaid 

circular has been updated to the new SCORES 2.0 domain: https://scores.sebi.gov.in. You 

are further requested to take note of the flow of Complaint Redressal Mechanism provided in 

Schedule III of said circular. 

  

Additionally, we would like to inform you that the following links have been updated on the 

Company’s website under the Contacts tab: 

 

 https://scores.sebi.gov.in  

 https://smartodr.in/login  
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